

Ysgol Sant Elfod

Oni flagura ni ffrwytha

Mighty oaks from little acorns grow

June 14th Mehefin 14 2019

Headteacher / Pennaeth : Mrs Evans Lunt

Log on to our website www.ysgolsantelfod.co.uk Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram







e W

5









Friday July 5th 3.10pm to 5pm Come along and join in the fun!



Ysgol Sant Elfod PTA

Monday June 17th 5.30pm

ALL WELCOME!



Summer Fair

The PTA are offering tables to hire at our Summer Fair. The cost will be £10 and as space is limited they will be on a first come first served basis.

Please contact the school and we will pass on your details to the PTA.

Dates for your Diaries

June 17th PTA Meeting 5.30pm

June 18th Class 4-1 Family Sport 1.30pm

June 18th Year 5 Visit to Quarry Bank Mill

June 19th Class 4-2 Family Sport 1.30pm

June 20th Class 4-3 Family Sport 1.30pm

June 21st Non-Uniform Day £1 for the Summer Fair Raffle

June 24th Sports Day Weather Permitting

June 25th Alternative Sports Day

June 26th Class 5-1 Family Sport 1.30pm

June 27th Class 5-2 Family Sport 1.30pm

June 28th Class 5-3 Family Sport 1.30pm

June 28th Non-uniform day. £1 donation for the Summer Fair raffle

Sêr yr Wythnos

Well done to all the pupils who worked well this week and a special congratulations to the children who received a certificate in our 'Celebration Assembly'.

Year 3/Blwyddyn 3

Lacey Groves Katrina Baker Jayden Coates

Year 4/Blwyddyn 4

Noah Jones Lola Terleckyj-Campbell Millie Roberts

Year 5/ Blwyddyn 5

Ben Cook Justin Savage Olivia O'Hara

Year 6/ Blwvddyn 6

Aayan Sultan Dylan Wilson Luke Galeandro Liam Earnshaw

WELL DONE!

DA IAWN!



YOGA

Blwyddyn 6 had a very relaxing yoga session with Wendy Ostler this week. It was a super stretch and moment of mindfulness.



Happy Retirement



All the Governors, staff and pupils would like to wish Mrs Julie Williams a very happy retirement. Mrs Williams has worked as a mid-day supervisor at Ysgol Sant Elfod for over 21 years. She has been a fantastic member of our team and we will miss her. Good Luck Mrs Williams!

Non-School Uniform Days... We need your help!

In the build up to our Summer Fair we will be holding some non—school uniform days. In exchange for wearing their own clothes the pupils will be asked to bring in items or a donation of £1 for a raffle ticket.

The non-uniform days will be on:-

Friday June 21st

Please bring in £1 for a raffle ticket— Various items to be won. Including an **Amazon Echo Dot.**

Friday June 28th

Years 3 & 4

Please bring in items to make up a Holiday Hamper (sun cream, balls, bucket and spade, beach items etc)

Years 5

Please bring in biscuits, sweets or chocolate to make up a Sweet Hamper.

Years 6

Please bring in items to make a 'Back to School' Hamper (pens, pencils, felts, rubber, ruler, pencil cases etc).

Tuesday July 2nd

Please bring in new items for the Tombola or bottles for the Bottle Stall

Thank you for all your continued support

Sports Day 2019

Our Sports Day will be held on Monday June 24th staring at 12pm. The pupils will be having an early lunch.

If the weather is poor that day it will be held on Tuesday June 25th. If the weather is poor on the Tuesday we will be holding it on the first available dry day that fits in with our diary.

Please find below the timetable for the events. We look forward to seeing you there and the sun shining too!

	Round 1 Approx 1212.30	Round 2 Approx 12.30-1	Round 3 Approx 1-1.30	Round 4 Approx 1.30-2pm	Relays Approx 2 pm
Multi- sport Station	Year 4	Year 3	Year 6	Year 5	Y3 Girls Y3 Boys Y4 Girls Y4 Boys Y5 Girls Y5 Boys
Sprints	Year 5	Year 4	Year 3	Year 6	
Long jump	Year 6	Year 5	Year 4	Year 3	Y6 Girls Y6 Boys
Shot put	Year 3	Year 6	Year 5	Year 4	



Bike Week 2019

Bike Week 2019 has been a huge success with an incredible amount of children demonstrating an active lifestyle by cycling to and from school. The children also enjoyed having the opportunity to exercise and keep fit during their 30 minute bike slot outside in the afternoon. The children who came on scooters and bikes today have enjoyed the Tour de Elfod breakfast. They had fresh fruit, crossiants, brioche and pan au chocolate and were allowed to ride around the yard before school started.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank North Wales Police who spent time marking children's bikes. We would also like to give a special thanks to; Halfords Rhyl, Asda Llandudno and Plantation and Flip Out for their very generous raffle donations! Diolch yn fawr iawn!

















Healthy, Confident Individuals

Ambitious, Capable Individuals